
Public Notice 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 M.G.L. c. 21 S 43, notice is given of an application 
for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the Department of 
Environmental Protection for the Rehabilitation of the Nahant Beach Reservation, 
in the Town of Nahant and City of Lynn, Massachusetts. -This project is proposed 
by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will 
reconstruct and/or repair major elements within the Reservation, including the 
existing roadway, storm drainage and lighting systems, reservation entrance and 
exit, existing stone revetment, seawalls and boat ramp. Additionally, it is 
proposed to protect a portion of the existing seawalls with new stone revetment. 
Mitigation for impacts in the form of saltwater marsh restoration in Rumney 
Marsh is proposed (in Saugus, MA). 

Additional information may be obtained from Stantec Consulting Services, 
Incorporate, 5 LAN Drive, Westford MA 01886 or by calling Mr. William Mertz of 
Stantec Consulting at (978) 577-141 0. 

Written comments on this application should be sent within twenty-one (21) days 
of this notice to: 

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Wetlands and Waterways 
205B Lowell Street 
Wilrnington, MA 01 887 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any goverr~mental body or 
private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits 
written comments may appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to submit 
written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the 
waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing. 


